
May 2012 – Firearms Industry Communication Meeting 

On May 23, 2012 ATF hosted a firearms industry communications meeting for manufacturers in 

the firearms industry.  In attendance were the National Shooting Sports Foundation (NSSF) and 

several manufacturers. The meeting was held at ATF National Headquarters in Washington, 

DC.  Topics of discussion included: 

 Marking variances 

 Armor Piercing Ammunition 

 ATF’s Shotgun Importability Report 

 United Nations Arms Trade Treaty 

 Licensee Inspections  

 NFA  Application Processing  

 e-Forms update 

 Licensee Outreach via Webinars 


